
 

 

Tuesday 19th May 

Children – Paddy, Leo, Holly, and Lucie. 

 

A Meeting Between our School Council & Taylor 

Shaw School Lunch Caterers 

 

 We did a bean burger taste test.  We 

thought it would be better with a 

smoother texture but agreed that it 

was one of the ‘nicer’ vegetarian options 

and could be used on ‘Fish Friday’. 

 Everyone at the meeting is on school 

dinners. 

 One of us is not keen on Fridays as he 

doesn’t like the fish & chips used. 

 One of us is annoyed that he is made to 

have fruit, particularly that it has to be 



in the puddings.  He thinks this is a 

waste of food. 

 Another child does not like the fish and 

would like a different option on a 

Friday. 

 One child would like to have juice again, 

maybe apple juice as well as apple slices 

when biscuits are on the menu. 

 We would like to see more exciting 

packed lunches. 

 We would like sauce on a Friday. 

 

It was agreed that we would come up with ideas 

for a ‘fun’ menu day.  Paddy to be in charge of 

organising this. 

 

 


